
Webinar: What Do We Do Now? Students’ 
Rights Are Civil Rights!

 

 

The Education Law Center (ELC) is hosting a series of three webinars about the future 
of public education. The first two are available online, and the third will be this Thurs-
day. Please join U.S. Assistant Secretary of Education for Civil Rights Catherine Lhamon, 
ELC Executive Director Robert Kim and NEPC director Kevin Welner, as they discuss stu-
dent-rights issues.

The ELC was founded in 1973 to focus on school finance litigation. Over the past half-centu-
ry, its work has expanded to include anti-discrimination and anti-privatization work more 
broadly, including research and advocacy related to high-quality preschool, school facilities, 
students with disabilities, and school vouchers. Welner serves as chair of the ELC Board of 
Trustees.

Here’s what you need to know:

When: Thursday, January 16, 2-3 p.m. ET

Who: Catherine Lhamon, U.S. Assistant Secretary of Education for Civil Rights; Robert 
Kim, ELC Executive Director; and Kevin Welner, ELC Board Chair and NEPC Director.

What: The federal government plays a key role in the protection of public-school students’ 
civil rights. That role is expected to be diminished, disregarded or worse during the second 
Trump administration. For instance, we can anticipate efforts to shrink or weaponize the 
Office for Civil Rights in the U.S. Department of Education. There is legitimate and growing 
concern for immigrant and LGBTQ+ students, students who experience sexual harassment 
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and violence, students receiving special education, and students of color. Also on the hori-
zon are expanded school curriculum censorship, a federal private school voucher program, 
and turning away from the current (insufficient) racial diversity and school desegregation 
efforts, among other projected changes. These concerns are very real, but so is the fightback. 
Hear from experts about how to protect students’ civil rights during Trump 2.0.

Sponsor: Education Law Center 

To register for the webinar, click here now.

This newsletter is made possible in part by support provided by the Great Lakes Center for 
Education Research and Practice: http://www.greatlakescenter.org

The National Education Policy Center (NEPC), a university research center housed at the 
University of Colorado Boulder School of Education, sponsors research, produces policy 
briefs, and publishes expert third-party reviews of think tank reports. NEPC publications are 
written in accessible language and are intended for a broad audience that includes academic 
experts, policymakers, the media, and the general public. Our  mission  is to provide high-
quality information in support of democratic deliberation about education policy.  We are 
guided by the belief that the democratic governance of public education is strengthened 
when policies are based on sound evidence and support a multiracial society that is 
inclusive, kind, and just. Visit us at: http://nepc.colorado.edu

NEPC Resources on Politics, Policy, and School Practices
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